
 

L.A 7-2564 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.D. 2, Box 298, 
Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania, 
U.S.A. 

Dear Sir, 

1300 BOULEVARD LAURIER - QUÉBEC 

JACQUES LA ROCHE - PRE9IDENT 6 OERANT-OENERAL 

Quebec City, March the 30th 1960. 

We received with great pleasure your letter dated March 7, 

showing that our station reached you, in Walnutport. 

The description of the signal strength your give us means that 

the signal, at that time, was very good. Of course, we cannot assure you 

of a continuous good signal, because your location is quite far from here, 

and away from our normal radiation pattern direction. 

We are operating on 1060 Ke/s, with a power of 5000 watt?, 

and a directional radiation pattern directed towards a line 600 East of 

True North. 

According to our program logs, the description you are giving us 

about our programs is right, and we are sure you were actually tuned to 

our station. 

We are enclosing herewith a copy of our contour map which indi- 

cates our coverage to a certain extent. Our signal goes much further a- 

way, as you know, but our basic territory is the one indicated. 

We are sorry for the delay in answering to your letter, but 

finally we could find a few minutes to do it. It was a pleasure. 

Hoping to hear again from you, we remain 

sb/ 

aAW 
' i1 es St-Pierre, 
Chief Engineer, 

5000 WATTS - 1060 AU CADRANCJLR 
STATION. 

"LE JEUNE POSTE DU VIEUX QUEBEC" 


